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WHEREAS the Committee of the Whole considered CAO Report CA0-017-17, 
dated June 12, 2017, from Doug Luker, Chief Administrative Officer, regarding 
a Municipal Administration Building Needs Assessment Committee Update; 

NOW THEREFORE the Committee recommends that the Municipal 
Administration Building Needs Assessment Committee be directed to report back 
to a future Committee of the Whole meeting on the feasibility of renovation and 
new construction solution to long term office accommodations requirements; 

AND THAT staff report back on options for temporary office accommodations 
for the next three to five years. 
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